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Latest PPS News
BPHC Launches Behavioral Health Call to Action  

BPHC was thrilled to have State Office of Mental Health Commissioner  
Ann Sullivan, MD, and New York State Senator Gustavo Rivera join  
with more than 40 representatives from our PPS’s community behavioral  
health organizations at our “Call to Action” Breakfast.

It was a dynamic morning of planning, sharing and strategizing to  
ensure that Bronx patients receive high-quality coordinated care in  
these high-need areas:   
Mental Health and Substance Abuse Screening and Referral
Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorders (ADHD) in Children
Schizophrenia and Diabetes

Click here for a list of workgroup leads and participants.  
Dr. Sullivan’s presentation can be found here.  
BPHC’s presentation is here.

Work plans are expected to be developed by the end of the year and 
implementation will begin in the New Year.

For more information, contact Rebekah Epstein at REpstein@sbhny.org.

From left: Commissioner Sullivan; Irene Kaufmann, BPHC Executive Director; 
Senator Rivera

Upcoming Events
 
New DSRIP Video: An Eye 
Towards the Future
New York’s latest Delivery  
System Reform Incentive 
Payment (DSRIP) program 
whiteboard video is now posted 
on the state DSRIP website.

Titled, “DSRIP, An Eye Towards 
the Future,” NYS Medicaid 
Director Jason Helgerson  
looks beyond the goals of  
DSRIP to opportunities that  
can drive positive change  
in our communities beyond 
healthcare metrics.  
View the video here.

DSRIP Care Delivery 
Transformation –  
Guidelines for Frontline Staff
This power point slide deck on  
DSRIP for frontline workers is 
now available on the workforce 
resources section of the BPHC 
website. Contact Mary Morris 
with questions.

Important PPS Links
•	 Value Based Payment 

Bootcamps

•	 BPHC Document Center

•	 BPHC Compliance

•	 BPHC Website

To download other BPHC 
resources, please visit our 
website: www.bronxphc.org 
/document-center

E-mail us your feedback: feedback@bronxphc.org
To report compliance issues please call the Compliance Helpline: 1-855-813-7351,  
or report online: www.bphc.ethicspoint.com.
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